
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

June 8, 2009

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, 

The Board met to discuss the hail storm of  May 24th. The buildings have sustained damage to the siding, screens, 
windows and roofs. The awning at the mailbox has numerous holes caused by the pelting hail. 

The damage was reported to our insurance company and adjusters and inspectors will be assessing the cost for 
repairs.

The Board discussed the option of removing air conditioner vents as the siding is replaced and adding additional 
Tyvek insulation.

Pruning will begin mid July and beds will be cleaned.

Fertilization and weed application by Crockett’s has begun.

Treasurer Eric Hatcher discussed having an independent audit with Steven Richer after our fiscal year is complete 
(October).

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday July 6  6 pm 3 Lex.


